
From:                                 Burns, John
Sent:                                  Mon, 27 Nov 2017 13:28:44 +0000
To:                                      Int.Planning.Help
Cc:                                      Rand, Chris;Brown, Tony
Subject:                             SP DC/15/2151/OUT

The amended plans for new roundabout, and other junctions, do not cause me any major concerns 
however I do want to register my objection regarding the location of the proposed bus stop to the north 
west of the new roundabout on Chalkstone Way. I believe this is not a safe location for this considering 
the slope of the land and the potential for causing blind spots for drivers approaching the new enlarged 
roundabout.. In the absence of any new bus transport strategy this needs to be reconsidered, even 
though there is a stop there now, as very rarely used now due to the routing the buses take.
Can this be added to the planning portal?
 
Thanks – John 
 
Borough & Town Councillor for Haverhill East
01440 762994
07802 301650
 


